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Comments: I support the withdrawal.  This area of the Black Hills is important for recreation and for water supply.

That water sully becomes more important as Rapid City grows, which we have seen it doing over the last several

years.   In addition, Trail 40 is special place where I like to ride my bike and hike with my dog. There are some

places where mineral development just isn't a good idea and this is one.  


